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Brief Title: Revising public water system fees.

SB 6646 - DIGEST

Declares that the department of health, pursuant to
legislative directive in 1995, has provided a report that
incorporates the findings and recommendations of the water supply
advisory committee as to progress in meeting the objectives of the
public health improvement plan, changes warranted by the recent
congressional action reauthorizing the federal safe drinking water
act, new approaches to providing services under the general
principles of regulatory reform, and the adequacy and necessity of
current and prospective funding. Revision of the operating permit
fee is a recommendation of the committee.


